OFFICIAL

375 Manningham Road

Doncaster VIC 3108 P N
POBox2000 @ AmbulanceVictoria

03 9840 3500

4 July 2025

United Workers Union Members
833 Bourke Street
DOCKLANDS VIC 3008 Via email: aea.vic@unitedworkers.org.au

Dear UWU Members

Thank you kindly for your correspondence welcoming me to the role of Chief Executive Officer of
Ambulance Victoria. | sincerely appreciate your well wishes and the opportunity to build a strong,
collaborative partnership with the United Workers Union as an important representative body for the
wonderful people that make up Ambulance Victoria.

Throughout my career, I've always valued the thoughtful, peopie-focused contributions of union partners.
Together, we share a deep commitment to the wellbeing of our people. At the heart of that, and of the trade
union movement, is a commitment to fairness and a recognition that organisations deliver great services
when they take care of the people that make up that organisation. Ambulance Victoria is no different and
our collaborative partnership with UWU is no exception.

in addition to my commitment to listening to and learning from our workforce, | make that same
commitment to listen and learn from the United Workers Union. | commit to regular engagement with you
and to listening to and learning from the experience of your members, as well as including you in decision-
making so that we can create an organisation where our people feel seen, heard and valued. In that
respect, | have asked Clarissa Guest, my Executive Assistant, to work with you to schedule an initial
meeting. | very much look forward to that, and to our ongoing working relationship.

Sincerely

Jordan Emery
Chief Executive Officer

cc. Fiona Scalon, National Ambulance Coordinator
Ambulance Employees Australia - Victoria (AEAV) United Workers Union
(fiona.scalon@unitedworkers.org.au)

Darren Law, Organiser
Ambulance Employees Australia - Victoria (AEAV) United Workers Union
(darren.law@unitedworkers.org.au)

Lauren Stanley, Lead Organiser
Ambulance Employees Australia - Victoria (AEAV) United Workers Union
(lauren.stanley@unitedworkers.org.au)

In an emergency, call Triple Zero (000)





